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Date: 10/3/2007 4:12:29 PM
Subject:

Good Afternoon,

Just a quick reminder as to our next meeting, it will be Monday October 8th at 10am in the Governors Conference Room in 
the Wade Hampton Building. As we discussed please have prepared 3-4 talking points of questions you may want to ask 
DOR, the Lottery and the Budget and Control Board during our budget hearings next week. Again those will be Wednesday 
October 10th in the Governors Conference Room in the Wade Hampton building as well.
Thank you again for your willingness to take part in this process, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns.

Thanks

Bob

Bob Frisina
Legislative Advisor
Governor's Office
bfrisina@gov.sc.gov
(803)734-5223
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